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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

June 24, 2025 

Emergency Road Closure: Harry Land Road Closed from Sundance Drive to Hunter's 

Pointe Blvd Until Further Notice 

Mt. Zion, IL —The Village of Mt. Zion has announced the immediate closure of Harry Land 

Road between Sundance Drive and Hunter's Pointe Blvd due to emergency road repairs. 

Following the discovery of significant roadway damage that poses a potential safety hazard 

to motorists, the Mt. Zion Public Works Department is taking swift action to conduct critical 

repairs. The closure is effective immediately and will remain in place until further notice. 

Residents and drivers are urged to use alternate routes. The Village understands the 

inconvenience this may cause and appreciates the public’s patience and cooperation as 

crews work diligently to restore the road to safe condition. 

Public safety remains the Village’s top priority. Updates will be provided as more 

information becomes available and a timeline for reopening is established. 

For questions or concerns, please contact the Mt. Zion Village Hall at (217) 864-5424 or 

visit www.mtzion.com. 

Contact: 

Julie Miller, Village Administrator 

Phone: (217) 864-5424 

Website: www.mtzion.com


